
 

 
 

 

Memo 
 
Date: October 6, 2025 

 

To: Clergy, religious, principals, parish administrators and communications 

staff 

 

From: Nichole Golden, editor, The Georgia Bulletin  
  
Re: New English podcast from The Georgia Bulletin   

           
As part of The Georgia Bulletin’s expanded offerings with the new assessment, 
we are excited to announce our English podcast, “Bearing Light.” 
 
Released bi-weekly on Mondays, starting November 3, the podcast will expand 
on feature stories of The Georgia Bulletin, share personal stories of faith and 
highlight Catholic news in north and central Georgia. 
 
You can listen to episodes wherever you enjoy podcasts and on our website.  
 
Please help spread the word about this new offering. A social media graphic 
FaceBook and Instagram) and internal TV graphic are available for promotional 
purposes. Bulletin announcements are below. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of The Georgia Bulletin as we continue 
to tell the stories that unite us. 
 
Bulletin Announcements 
 
Bearing Light podcast. The Georgia Bulletin has a new English podcast called 
“Bearing Light,” with bi-weekly episodes starting Monday, November 3. Hear 
news and personal stories of faith from Catholics across the Archdiocese of 
Atlanta. Listen wherever you get your podcasts.  
 
Listen to the Bearing Light podcast. Check out the new podcast from The 
Georgia Bulletin, “Bearing Light,” with bi-weekly episodes beginning Monday, 
November 3. Hear news and personal stories of faith from local Catholics. 
Listen wherever you get your podcasts. 
 
 

https://communique.archatl.com/wp-content/uploads/Expanded-offerings-of-The-Georgia-Bulletin-1.pdf
https://georgiabulletin.org/podcasts/
https://communique.archatl.com/wp-content/uploads/Facebook_Bearing-Light.png
https://communique.archatl.com/wp-content/uploads/Instagram_Bearing-Light-scaled.png
https://communique.archatl.com/wp-content/uploads/Optisigns_Bearing-Light-scaled.png

